
T
H
ECOOP

INSIDE

Lincoln School
Newsletter
Note from the Principal

Happy New Year Lincoln School!

As we approach the new year and the second

semester, we want to focus on attendance.

Chronic absenteeism is a problem state-wide. To

be considered chronically absent, one must have

10% or more absences for the time one is

enrolled. Even if there is a doctor's note, an

activity, or an excused absence, the state still

deems it not at school. Our students have worked

very hard to have 90% attendance each month for

the overall class, but the state only looks at each

student. Lincoln has had an F on chronic

absenteeism for a few years. Our goal is to change

that. We want our students at school and learning.

Please join us in our efforts to address this issue.

If you have any questions about attendance,

please call  us. We look forward to a new semester

and all  that the students will  be learning and

doing!

Angie Morgan

Lincoln Principal

January 9
Lincoln Spelling Bee

January 10
Student of the month lunch

Pride Time with Mrs. McDonald
January 20

Martin Luther King Jr. Day
NO SCHOOL
January 23

Beautiful Day
January 24

Pride Time with Ms. Jones

Upcoming events
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Happy New Year Lincoln School!
Welcome back! We hope you all enjoyed your

holiday break and took some time to rest. The first
semester of school is officially over, and a new
semester begins! We will ring in the New Year

together by discussing the importance of goal-
setting. This semester will be full of new learning

adventures, and we're so excited to see all the
awesome things we will accomplish! We have

officially entered into the winter months, which
means lower temperatures and colder days.

Please remember to dress accordingly. I am so
excited to see you all back at school!  

                     -Ms. Golightly



STUDENT HIGHLIGHTS
Name: Bentley Israel, 5th Grader
What is a fun fact about you? I like playing football
What are your hobbies? Soccer and eating
What is your favorite thing about Lincoln? lunch

DECEMBER OPTIMIST 
STUDENTS OF THE MONTH

Name: Caleb Rittenberry, 6th Grader
What is a fun fact about you? I’m way different at home.
What are your hobbies? FPS and TPS games
What is your favorite thing about Lincoln? Everything

Name: Skyler Turner-Cole, 5th Grader
What is a fun fact about you? I have a secret avocado friend.
What are your hobbies? I like to draw and play games.
What is your favorite thing about Lincoln? I like how we are safe from bad guys.

Name: Al’leena Young, 6th Grader
What is a fun fact about you? I love drawing.
What are your hobbies? listening to music
What is your favorite thing about Lincoln? When we sing the Chickasha Fightin’ Chicks song.

Name: Valencia Gomez, 5th Grader
What is a fun fact about you? I like to cook.
What are your hobbies? I like to do diamond paintings.
What is your favorite thing about Lincoln? Teachers, friends, math, ELA

5th: Kinley Woods, Alex Turpin, Elektra Sanders, Kayde Sneed
6th-Cache Brumley, Henry Nash, Jayden Campbell, Adalynn

Barry

Class spelling bee 
winners

Austin: Holt Rayburn and Isador Keeling
Dorsey: Connor Stanton and Kinsley Kaulity
Hughey: Makenley Ryans and Atticus Clark

Jones: Kaelin McCoy and Maddisynne Villarreal
McDonald: Daniel Leemhuis and Christian Golightly

Turner-Cole: Luke Jones and Creed Foster
WIllis: Kaiser Eaton and Isabel Lorshe

Brooks: Abby James and Esteban Lopez
Cook: Jeremiah Allen and Olivia Revelle

Drennan: Alayna Mabry and Jordan Andrews
Taffolla: Jimena Rodriguez and Leo Farmen

Tourtelotte: Jayden Campbell and Reese Kemp
Turner: Byson Brooks and Micah Gomez

5th Grade

6th Grade


